
 
 
 
 
 
6th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Focus Child 
 
Next week _______________________________ will be a ‘Focus Child’. We will be 
observing them while they play to find out more about their interests and how they 
are progressing. If you would like to contribute to this, please feel free to take some 
pictures of your child/family enjoying activities out of school and pass them onto the 
class teacher. 
 
We value the knowledge and understanding you have of your child and would really 
appreciate if you would share this with us so that together we can plan activities to 
meet your child’s needs. This will help us plan for their future learning and 
development. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Year R Team 
 
 


